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From 1 August 2023, LTA will no longer accept cash, cashier’s order and cheque 

payments for all transactions. This is part of the Authority’s move to promote 

electronic payments. 

 

For your convenience, customers can register for direct debit GIRO deduction via the 

‘Apply for GIRO Road Tax Renewal’ digital service, or make payment to LTA 

securely via our other digital services at onemotoring.lta.gov.sg using the following 

payment modes: 

 

• Internet Banking via eNets Debit (DBS/POSB, OCBC, Standard Chartered 

Bank or UOB) 

• Any VISA/MasterCard credit or debit card1 

• ApplePay, GooglePay, or PayPal  

• SGQR PayNow 

 

Payments can also be made via the AXS and SAM platforms for selected LTA 

services2.   

 

For transactions that are done over LTA’s counters, customers can pay with NETS, 

SGQR PayNow or Diners Club cards for vehicle registration and licensing-related 

services.  

 

 
1 Payment by credit/debit card is not available for ‘Renew COE’ and ‘Submit Bid for Vehicle Registration Number’ digital 

services.  
2 Refer to payments relating to fines, road tax renewal, sale of e-Day licence and vocational licence renewal services on 

AXS platforms; and fines payment, e-Day licence purchase and road tax renewal payment on SAM platforms. 

Only E-Payments Will Be Accepted from 1 August 2023 

 

http://www.onemotoring.gov.sg/

